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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Dear Colleagues,

During these trying times of Coronavirus Pandemic, it was not possible to conduct our yearly National Congress of Obstetrics and 
Gynecology. Instead we met through webinars, online lectures and meetings. We hope that we can return to normal and restart 
doing our conventions together as soon as possible.

However, even though we can’t meet, it should not mean that we should stop searching, learning and discovering. As medical 
doctors and scientists, we should be giving our all especially in these times. Your additions and contributions matter more than ever 
as this is a crucial time for the future of medicine.

We want to take a significant, strong and a reliable part of the scientific World as the Turkish Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology 
Journal with your support. We are looking forward to your precious submissions to publish in our journal.

Sincerely,

Ateş Karateke, Prof. MD

President of TJOD


